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BOARD OF SUPERVISORS

COUNTY OF HUMBOLDT
B25 5th Street, Room 1 11

Eureka, Califurnia 955D1 Phune: (707) 476-239D

May 5, 2020

California Advanced Services Fund Team

Communications Division, California Public Utilities Commission

505 Van Ness Avenue

San Francisco, California 94102

casf_consortia_grant_administrator@cpuc.ca.gov

Re; Support for Frontier Communications request for funding from the California Advanced
Services Fund (CASF) for Garberville to Alderpoint Project

Dear California Advanced Services Fund Team:

The Humboldt County Board of Supervisors would like to express their support for the Frontier
Communications request for funding from the California Advanced Services Fund (CASF) for
Garberville to Alderpoint Project.

The application is for a middle-mile and last-mile project that will provide High Speed Intemet,
Ethemet and VoIP services to the households and critical community anchor institutions in
Southern Humboldt County including a hospital and a sheriffs substation.

This proposed project will provide much needed connectivity for communities that have been
actively lobbying for additional service for many years. I urge the California Public Utilities
Commission to fund this important project.

We sincerely hope you will look favorably on this important application.

Sincerely,

Estelle Fennell, Chair

Humboldt County Board of Supervisors

EF:kh

cc:. Connie Stewart, Executive Director, California Center for Rural Policy
ces54@,humboldt.edu

Selena Huang Program Manager, Broadband, Video & Market Branch, Communications
Division, CPUC XiaoSelena.Huang@cpuc.ca.gov


